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Friday 26th June 2020 

 

Welcome to our weekly School Matters  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you have all been able to enjoy the lovely 
weather this week. Certainly, we have been making the 
most of it in school. Last week the Government 
announced that all children will be back in school in 
September, which is exciting news for all of us. They will 
be issuing guidance around this in the next week or so. 
As soon as we have this we will be looking at what this 
will mean in terms of how school will function. Then we 
will let you know the details of our arrangements as 
soon as we are able to do so. 

We have been looking at how we can open further, but this is limited by both the 
space we have and in particular the availability of staff at this time. With this in mind, 
we have decided to invite a limited number of Reception class children into school. 
The criteria for this are those children who were working towards the expected 
level in certain areas, back in February. These parents have been contacted already. 
With these children in school we are now at our full capacity under the current 
policies that we have to follow. 

Next week’s school dinner menu 
 Monday 29th June  Sausage bap 

 Tuesday 30th June  BBQ chicken 

 Wednesday 1st July Fajitas 

 Thursday 2nd July  Sausage Rolls  

 Friday 3rd July  Fish 

Jacket Potatoes are available daily as well 
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